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The UN World Day for safe, affordable water
How labour is fighting privatization of water systems
__________________________________________
This is a RadioLabour Special Report recorded on Wednesday, March 22, 2017. I'm Marc Belanger.
March 22 is World Water Day – a day set aside by the United Nations to remind people about the importance of safe, affordable water. One of the factors which can work against access to safe affordable water is the privatization of water supply systems – in other words: taking ownership and control of water systems away from local authorities and giving them to private corporations. I talked to David Boys about access to water. Mr Boys is the Deputy General Secretary of Public Services International. The PSI represents public service unions at the world level. I asked him:  what is wrong with the privatization of water systems.
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And that’s it. International labour news you can use. Follow us on Twitter @radiolabour. I’m Marc Belanger. Thank you for listening. And remember: it’s all about global solidarity.

